

MEMO

Date: January 2, 2020

To: The Honorable Senator Rhonda Fields, Chair

Senate Health and Human Services Committee

The Honorable Representative Susan Lontine, Chair

House of Representatives Health, Insurance and Environment Committee

From: Dmitry Kunin

Program Director, Colorado State Board of Pharmacy, Division of Professions and

Occupations, Department of Regulatory Agencies

Subject: Colorado's Electronic Prescription Drug Monitoring Program ("PDMP")

Pursuant to CRS 12-280-405, the Colorado State Board of Pharmacy ("Board") must report annually to the Health and Human Services Committee of the Senate and the Health and Insurance Committee of the House of Representatives detailing the gifts, grants, and donations requested, and the amounts received to maintain the PDMP. CRS 12-280-405(2) requires the Board to seek gifts, grants and donations on an annual basis for the purpose of maintaining the PDMP and to annually report the results to your respective committees .

In 2019, funds have been solicited from the following organizations, but responses have not yet been received:

- 1) Amgen Foundation
- 2) Aspen Valley Medical Foundation
- 3) Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation
- 4) Bonfils-Stanton Foundation
- 5) Caring For Colorado Foundation
- 6) Colorado Rural Health Center
- 7) Community Foundation of Northern Colorado
- 8) COPIC
- 9) Delta Dental Plan of Colorado Foundation, Inc.
- 10) Dominion OCC
- 11) Forensic Laboratories
- 12) Helen K. and Arthur E. Johnson Foundation
- 13) The Anschutz Family Foundation
- 14) The Colorado Health Foundation
- 15) The Colorado Trust
- 16) The Commonwealth Fund
- 17) The Daniels Fund
- 18) The Louis and Harold Price Foundation, Inc.
- 19) Western Colorado Community Foundation

Should you have any questions regarding this report please contact me directly at 303-894-7754 or by e-mail at dmitry.kunin@state.co.us.

